
 

  

  

 

Tuition Assistance for the 2024- 25 School Year 

St. Rose of Lima School 
Haddon Heights, NJ 

FACTS Tuition Management will be accepting applications beginning December 4, 2023, 

for Tuition Assistance for the 2024-25 school year. 

Instructions: 

Go to FACTS website:  https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KDCP 

• You must create an account with FACTS in order to complete the application 

• Go to Grant & Aid Assessment 

• Click On-line Application 

• Enter your user name and password 

• Follow the directions for completing the application 

• Submit the required documents for verification 

• The deadline for submission for current families is March 15, 2024.  

Applications will not be processed until ALL supporting documents have been received at 

FACTS.  You must complete a FACTS application in order to be considered for Tuition 

Assistance. 

Decisions for Tuition Assistance granted through St. Rose of Lima will be determined 

by the Tuition Assistance Committee. 

If you have any questions regarding FACTS Tuition Management, please contact our 

business manager, Gina Stebbins at 856-547-0564, ext. 205. 

http://www.factsmgt.com/

